
From: @anu.edu.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 17 March 2021 9:14 PM
To: Dean of Students <dean.students@anu.edu.au>
Subject: Suspect for racism

Hi there,

Regarding the artworks found in aMBUSH Gallery Kambri that are suspected of insulting
China, and these pictures have already shown in this message. 

You can see the indiscriminate tampering of the RMB (the Chinese currency) with
Chairman Mao’s portrait in the artwork, as well as the insulting remarks on the Wuhan
incident in the introduction on the right. 

To sum up, I have strong doubts about its tendency to insult China, and this matter has
quickly fermented. I expect your investigation and screening.

Kind regards,

1
s 22

s 22

s 22



1(a)



1(b)



1(c)



1(d)



1(e)



1(f)


	Document 1
	Document 1(a)
	Document 1(b)
	Document 1(c)
	Document 1(d)
	Document 1(e)
	Document 1(f)



